Thank you for getting these notes out so quickly. My memory of the following paragraph--
There was a discussion on how to recognize large donor. Joan suggested creating a new award for
them. Jonathan said that the proposal should be gotten to the people in Texas that make our awards.
... 1s as follows:

Instead of giving the Dickon Award that's meant for recognition of exceptional service, Jonathan
suggested creating a new award to recognize exceptional donors and asked for suggestions as to
what to call it. Joan suggested calling it the Angel Award, which was verbally accepted. She also
suggested using facsimiles of both sides of the angel coin of Richard III's reign as part of the
design. A vote will be called at the next GMM for adding this award. Once this award has been
approved, the Board will recommend recipients.



